HONORARIA & FEES

Often people ask how they can express their thanks to those who bring their time and talents to assist you with preparation of this service.

Below you will find a list of suggested Honoraria.

Minister \$150.00

Organist/Pianist \$100.00

\$125.00 (if rehearsal

with soloist)

Fees:

Use of Sanctuary \$300.00 and facilities

U.C.W. Luncheon \$5.50 per person



December 13, 2023



You may wish to make a charitable donation to St. Paul's Memorial Fund in memory of your loved one. Memorial gifts are used for special needs of the church, such as furnishings, instruments and music. Donations are recorded in a Memorial Book which is kept on display in the Church.

ST. PAUL'S UNITED CHURCH 1418 Third Street, Estevan, SK S4A 0S4 306.634.2885

stpaulsuc@sasktel.net www.stpaulsestevan.ca

GRIEVING YOUR LOSS



Grief is love's unwillingness to let go.

The congregation of St. Paul's
United Church and its personnel
offer a ministry of comfort and
encouragement to those who
are experiencing grief.





Our ministry at the time of death does not begin or end with the funeral or memorial service. We offer pastoral care before and after the funeral, support and assistance through the sometimes difficult and confusing time of making the necessary arrangements, providing a meaningful service and opportunity for fellowship.

Prior to the Funeral or Memorial service, our minister will meet with you at least once to organize the service itself. Choosing hymns and scripture passages, obtaining personal information and setting the time and place for the service, will be among topics discussed.

GRIEVING YOUR LOSS

A Funeral or Memorial Service offers the opportunity to celebrate the life of your loved one and to reflect on how our faith helps us to have hope even in times of deepest sorrow.



THE APOSTLE PAUL WROTE:

"We do not want you to be uninformed, brothers and sisters, about those who have died, so that you may not grieve as others do who have no hope. For since we believe that Jesus died and rose again, even so, through Jesus, God will bring with him those who have died."

I Thessalonians 4: 13, 14

CALL UPON US:

We pray that you will call upon us for support as you deal with your grief and loss. Contact can be made with our minister by phoning the church office at 306.634.2885.

LUNCHEON RECEPTION:

If you would like to have a lunch following the service, the women of the U.C.W. would be happy to organize it for you. They would appreciate it if the request could be accompanied by an approximate number of anticipated guests.